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CONGRATULATIONS ON PASSING THE BROWARD COUNTY FIRE EXAM 
 
If you are not currently an employee with a Broward County Fire Department and are looking for 
employment, The Broward County Board of Rules and Appeals (BORA) would like to help in your search for 
employment. 
 
The Board would like to advertise your availability for employment with a Broward Fire Department by 
posting your name and contact information on our website by completing the attached form and providing 
your information to Ms. Brianna Curry, Communications and Marketing Specialist for the Board via email at 
BCURRY@broward.org. 
 
Your contact information will be listed on the Broward BORA website for one year after passing the Fire 
Inspector Exam. 
 
Please note, if you are currently a Broward County Fire Department employee, you can disregard the offer. 
 
 

 
 

APPLICANT NAME:  
 

APPLICANT ADDRESS:  

  

  
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

MOBILE PHONE:  
 

 
 

Are you currently employed by a Broward County Fire Department?  YES   NO 
 

Do you currently have your Fire Fighter II Certification?  YES   NO 
 

Do you have a State of Florida Fire Safety Inspector 1 License?  YES   NO 
 

License Number:  

 
 
 
You may attach copies of the certification(s) held. 
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